
       

                               

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

 SEP 2 1994 
OFFICE OF 

SOLID WASTE AND EMERGENCY
 RESPONSE 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: Clarification of the listing policy 
for Federal facilities 

FROM: Larry Reed, Director 
Hazardous Site Evaluation Division 

TO: Superfund Site Assessment/Evaluation Branch 
Chiefs, Regions I-10 

The purpose of this memorandum is to clarify the position of the Superfund 
Site Assessment program with regards to listing Federal Facilities "fenceline to 
fenceline," as discussed during the Site Assessment Section Chiefs conference call 
on August 17, 1994. The Agency policy is not to automatically list sites on a 
"fenceline to fenceline" basis. 

Options available are included in the attached memorandum written by 
George Wyeth and dated, August 13, 1991 (attached). Where adequate data is 
available (a completed RI or ESI which adequately characterizes the entire facility), 
it is possible to include only those portions of a facility which are contaminated 
on the NPL (see page 5 of the Wyeth memo). Where adequate data is not available 
a different approach must be taken. 

If you have any questions please call either Trish Gowland at (703) 
603-9017 or David Ouderkirk (703) 603-9721 of my staff.

cc: R. Colbert 
T. Fields
J. Woolford
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